

Priory Junior School

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk

Tel: 01480 226730 Fax: 01480 226731

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

8th May 2017

Dear Parents

Re: Museum Trip

We are planning a trip to the St Neots museum as part of our topic on the Rowley Family. This will be an informative trip where they will be able to experience a little of what life would have been like for the Rowley family.

DF3 will be visiting on the morning of **Thursday 18th May 2017**, **JC3** on the afternoon of Thursday 18th May and **TJ3** on the morning of **Friday 19th May 2017**.

In order for this visit/activity to take place, we ask you to make a small contribution of £2. Although such a contribution is voluntary, in reality we have no alternative source of funding. One week before the date of the visit/activity the Governors will assess whether sufficient contributions have been received to make the visit/activity financially viable. If it is not considered viable, it will be cancelled and all contributions will be refunded. In cases of financial hardship, any requests for the contribution to be waived will be treated sympathetically; do come and talk to me in confidence if this is the case. As this educational visit/activity is taking place in school hours, we are not permitted by law (Education Act 1996) to exclude from such a visit/activity children of parents choosing not to contribute to the cost.

All £2 contributions should be sent into school in a named envelope by Wednesday 17th May.

The children will be visiting during school hours and so should be back for the 3:20pm collection.

Thank you for your support

Yours faithfully

The Year 3 Team
Daniel Folly, Jason Coles and Julie Tack









